
Trustees of the Trust Funds

April 6, 2023 Meeting Minutes


Meeting opened at 3:00


In attendance: Catherine Mulholland, Mary Gasiorowski, and Denise & Paul Vogt


Minutes of March were reviewed and approved as submitted (added to audit notebook).


Election results: Deb Clough re-elected. We decided: Chairman - Catherine, Secretary - 
Mary. Mary asked Sara to fax the trustee list to Three Bearings.


Year-end MS-9 and MS-10 approved by NH DRA and added to audit notebook. The 
MS-9 no longer shows the Kilton Trust Fund Checking Account (the $34.19 balance is a 
variance from the MS-9 total). The MS-10 states it is not required and lists fees paid to 
Three Bearings.


Note: We no longer need to send Kilton TF Checking Account statements to Three 
Bearings.


Mary saved a copy of the 2023 Warrant Articles so we can check off CRF articles as 
completed.


Distribution request for remaining balance ($0.02) and request to close Recreation Field 
Shelter CRF faxed to Three Bearings.


We will wait to establish the Historical Records Restoration CRF until we have the 
$5,000 check.


Mary has been researching Town Reports for CRF dates and agents to expend; will 
report changes to NH DRA.


Next meeting on May 4, 2023  at 3PM.


Adjourned at 3:30


Respectfully Submitted,

Mary Gasiorowski, Secretary 


